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Question: 362

Topic: 2001-02 Investments

Hansard Page: ECITA 342

Senator Carr asked:

As a result of reading page 16 of the annual report, I note that in 2001-02 the moneys invested were almost entirely invested in the first three-quarters of that year. Is that right?
Answer: 

Yes.
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Question: 363

Topic: Forward Investment Program

Hansard Page: 342

Senator Carr asked:

Could you let us know what you are anticipating with your forward investment program?
Answer: 

Under its investment guidelines and corporate plan, the FFC expects to expend its available funds in 2003-04 ($50 million base funding, plus $10.5 million directed specifically to television drama under the terms of the Government’s 2001 film industry package) by investing as follows:

· 55 per cent of the base for feature films;

· 30 per cent of the base plus the additional $10.5 million for television drama;

· 15 per cent of the base for documentaries.

The Board meets regularly (nine times a year) to consider funding applications in accordance with its guidelines. Where projects meet the guidelines and are approved by the Board, they secure FFC funding.

If, towards the end of the year, the demand for funds in any one of these program categories is low, the Board will consider reallocating funds to the other program categories.
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Question: 364

Topic: Agency Representations on Free Trade Negotiations

Hansard Page:  ECITA 342

Senator Carr asked:

Has the agency undertaken any representations to DCITA and DFAT in relation to free trade discussions? …Could you give me details of the representations you have made with regard to those discussions?
Answer: 

In January 2003, the Film Finance Corporation Australia (FFC) made a joint submission – with the Australian Film Commission, Film Australia Limited and Ausfilm – to the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade, on the proposed free trade agreement between the US and Australia. 


The FFC has also made a number of joint submissions with the Australian Film Commission to the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade (May 2002, August 2001), on WTO Trade Negotiations. 
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Question: 365

Topic: Staffing arrangements under the Public Service Act
Written Question on Notice

Senator Carr asked:

For each agency staffed under the Public Service Act within the Minister’s portfolio,

1. What were the numbers of Senior Executive Service staff at each SES Band level at 30 June 1996 and at 30 June for each subsequent year, including the number and level of SES staff as at 31 March 2003; 

2. What were the minimum and maximum salary levels for each SES Band, whether determined by Australian Workplace Agreements or otherwise, as at 30 June 1996 and at 30 June in each subsequent year, including those at 31 March 2003; 

3. What were the number of staff with salaries overlapping SES salaries as at 30 June 1996 and at 30 June in each subsequent year, including as at 31 March 2003 and what were the minimum and maximum levels of these salaries; 

4.
How many people are currently employed other than under the Public Service Act, including under contract arrangements, at salary levels equivalent to the SES and what are the minimum and maximum levels of the salaries paid.

Answer: 

The Film Finance Corporation Australia does not employ any staff under the Public Service Act.
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